
Archery Trade Association, Boone & Crockett Club, Camp Fire Club, 
Congressional Sportsmen’s Foundation, Conservation Force, Dallas Safari 

Club, Izaak Walton League, Quality Deer Management Association, Masters 
of Foxhound Association, Mule Deer Foundation, National Rifle 

Association, National Shooting Sports Foundation, National Trappers 
Association, North American Bear Foundation, Public Lands Foundation, 

Rocky Mountain Elk Foundation, Ruffed Grouse Society, Safari Club 
International, Texas Wildlife Alliance, The Conservation Fund, Theodore 

Roosevelt Conservation Partnership,  
U. S. Sportsmen’s Alliance, Whitetails Unlimited, Wild Sheep Foundation, 

Wildlife Forever, Wildlife Management Institute 
 
 

March 29, 2010 
 
Ms. Laurel Jennings 
Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Trustee Council 
441 West 5th Avenue, Suite 500 
Anchorage, AK  99501 
 
Re:  Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement on Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Trustee 
Council’s Restoration Plan 
 
Dear Members of the Trustee Council, 
 

This sign-on letter from members of the American Wildlife Conservation Partners 
urges the Exxon Valdez Oil Spill (EVOS) Trustee Council to continue with your multi-
year oil spill restoration plan, especially with regard to the continued conservation of 
important fish and wildlife habitat.   

 
The record the EVOS Trustee Council in large-scale habitat conservation is 

remarkable.  The approximately 650,000 acres of fish and wildlife habitat the Council has 
conserved through the purchase of various property rights from willing sellers provides 
the American people with a lasting legacy as compensation for the tragic 1989 oil spill.   

 
The benefits to oil spill injured fish, birds and mammals whose vital habitats are 

now conserved through the Trustee Council’s decisions will be lasting.  The recreational 
lands, including hunting and fishing areas, now available for public access in the 
Chugach National Forest, Kenai Fiords National Monument, Kodiak National Wildlife 
Refuge, Shuyak Island State Park and the creation of Afognak Island State Park are some 
of the finest in Alaska and the nation.  

 
Congratulations on the historic conservation achievements the EVOS Trustee 

Council has made to date and please “stay the course” on habitat conservation with the 
remaining oil spill settlement funds. 


